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Notification for Transfer of DEOS/TEOs 

 
In accordance with the decision of 390th HRC Meeting held on 07th November 2023, the Ministry of 

Education and Skills Development will be facilitating transfer of all interested DEOs/TEOs to those 

Dzongkhag/Thromde currently having a requirement.  

 

In this regard, the HRD would like to inform the interested candidates to submit your transfer application 

via ‘Google Form’ on or before 31st January 2024.  

 

To apply, click HERE 

 

Please note that the recommendation from Dzongkhag/Thromde HRC is MANDATORY for your transfer 

to be reviewed. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGM0gw7yfuyjOupRdpKgELXm63jx4-S5UGAgOOS0fUo0PkIw/viewform?usp=sf_link

